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Dear Fellow LATA Members and Guest, 
 
The First Quarter LATA Conference is scheduled for March 6 – 8, 2013, at the Belle of Baton Rouge 
Casino & Hotel in Baton Rouge, Louisiana.  The Hotel is located at 103 France Street in Downtown 
Baton Rouge. 
 
For your convenience, we have blocked rooms at the Belle of Baton Rouge.   
 
The group rate for the hotel is $93 per night. To reserve your room you must call Belle of Baton Rouge 
Call Center at 1-800-266-2692. Be sure to identify that your reservation is for the Louisiana Association 
of Tax Administrators conference and make your reservation no later than February 19, 2013 to ensure 
that you receive the LATA Conference rate.   
 
The quarterly golf scramble will be held at Santa Maria Golf Course on Wednesday, March 6th at 8:00 
am. The course is located at 18460 Santa Maria Parkway, Baton Rouge, Louisiana.  The registration fee is 
$60 and includes green fees, cart, range balls and lunch. 
 
We welcome any assistance in the form of contributions/donations. Contributions may include door 
prizes, goody bag items, golf prizes, or cash donations. 
 
Please complete the registration form and return it no later than February 15, 2013.  If you have any 
questions or need assistance with arrangements for the conference, please contact us with your request at 
(225) 389-3084 or e-mail Karen at kaddy@brgov.com 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tiffani Delapasse 
Conference Host 

 



 

 
 


